
Education Authority South Eastern Region  

Old Warren Primary School  
  

                  Wednesday 16th November 2022 

  

Dear Parents,    

Dates for the Diary – We are very busy!!! 

 

Open Days (For new Nursery and P1 Intake September 23) 

New Parents and pupils are invited to attend our open days. They will visit our classrooms and speak 

to the Principal and teachers.  

 

P1:     Tuesday 6th December    9:15am (Meet in School Hall) 

Nursery:   Thursday 8th December  2pm (Meet in Nursery Unit) 

 

 

Topsy Turvey Day:   Friday 18th November  

Please return the sponsor money on Friday. 

 

 

P6 Community Assembly:  Friday 18th November 9:15am  

Held in the school hall. All are welcome 

 

 

Christmas Fair:   Saturday 26th November 12pm -2pm 

There are a variety of Christmas craft stall holders attending as well as games and competitions. We 

are also expecting a special visit from Santa! Let Christmas begin! 

 

We are asking for donations for the PTA bottle stall. This could include bottles of wine, soft drinks 

or perfume/wash bottles. Any donations will be greatly appreciated.  

 

 

Christmas Movie Night:  Monday 5th December  

P1,P2,P3,P4    5:00pm - 6:00pm 

P5,P6,P7   6:15pm – 7:15pm 

Pupils are invited to attend our movie night wearing pyjamas and bringing a duvet! Sweets and 

drinks will be on sale. Tickets costing £1 each will be issued in the coming weeks.  

 

 

Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day:  Wednesday 7th December 

Christmas dinners must be purchased in advance. The children may pay £1 to wear a Christmas 

Jumper for the day!  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Christmas Play Dates  (Nursery, P1, P2, P3 and P4) 

Tuesday 13th December - 9:30am In School Hall 

Wednesday 14th December -       9:30am in School Hall 

    5:30pm in School Hall 

 

Nursery    Five Little Elves 

P1 P2    Whoops A Daisy Angel 

P3 P4    Pop Up Nativity 

 

Tickets will be available in the coming weeks  

 

P5, P6, P7 Carol Concert:  Tuesday 20th December 9:45am 

Held at St Columba’s Church. All are welcome. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr S Campbell 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


